ENGLISH PARK REDEVELOPMENT

The Committee received a report from Kevin Mara (City Solutions) and Mark Noonan spoke to the
report on progress with the English Park redevelopment project. The report signalled that the contract
is progressing well with good co-operation between the contractor and the Council contract supervision
staff. The effect of delays in the building works will have, at this stage, no effect on the project
completion date.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


